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September 16, 2016 
 
Agreement No. 
34-049-0600-26 

Donaldo Batiste 
Waukegan Community Unit  
   School District 60 
1201 North Sheridan Road 
Waukegan, Illinois  60085-2081 
 
Dear Dr. Donaldo: 
 
We have received and reviewed your corrective action plan for the School 
Nutrition Programs administrative review conducted on December 7 through 11, 
and 14, 2015 and February 26, 2016.  Your corrective action plan was adequate.   
 
This portion of the review is now complete.  We will contact you in the future to 
complete the Resource Management portion of the review.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the office at 800/545-7892. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark R. Haller, SNS 
Division Administrator 
Nutrition and Wellness Programs  
 
 
cc:  File 
 




